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Monina G. Madarang

The Leonard
Wood Memorial
(American Lepro-
sy Foundation) is
grieved by the
passing of Mrs.
Monina G. Mada-
rang on 8 January
1988.

She was Admin-
istrative Director

of the Cebu, Philippines facility as well as
an excellent laboratory technician. Mrs.
Madarang received a B.S. in Pharmacy from
the University of San Carlos, Cebu City,
Philippines and a M.B.A. from the Uni-
versity of Philippines, Cebu City, Philip-
pines. She also studied at Mercy Hospital

of Medical Technology, San Diego, Cali-
fornia, and at Marquette University, Mil-
waukee, Wisconsin.

In her 24 years of employment with the
Memorial, she held a variety of duties. Her
wisdom and knowledge of Leonard Wood
Memorial procedures in dealing with inter-
national leaders made many lasting friend-
ships and created workable cooperation and
collaboration in leprosy projects. She re-
ceived specialized training in many phases
of leprosy work and applied the new skills
in furthering our research.

Truly committed to the leprosy cause,
often giving far more than duty demanded,
her caring, dedication and loyalty is truly a
loss to the Memorial.
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